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Question for written answer E-002375/2015/rev.1 

to the Commission 
Rule 130 

Lidia Senra Rodríguez (GUE/NGL) 

Subject: Unpaid wages at Cleanet 

On 27 October 2014, workers employed by Cleanet, the firm responsible for cleaning the Spanish 
Ministry of Defence premises in Ferrol, came out on strike for an indefinite period because the firm 
has not paid their wages since August 2014. 

Despite this, the Ministry of Defence continues to pay Cleanet. Given the firm’s abuse of its workers 
and the Ministry of Defence’s failure to find a solution, can the Commission answer the following 
questions: 

- Is there any European legislation that prevents a public institution (in this case, the Spanish Ministry 
of Defence) from paying workers direct in situations such as this? 


